
February 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

During the fortnight commencing 28th February 2022, we will be holding our Unit 2 assessment week for students in Years 7-10.

PPEs
The assessment week will act as a checkpoint to see how students have progressed so far this year and to allow teachers to
identify and plan to address any gaps in learning.  Years 7-10 assessments will take place in teaching rooms with class teachers.

Knowledge Organiser Tests and Homework
There will also be Knowledge organiser 100 Question Quizzes during these assessments. During the week of the 14th February and
during the PPEs, the normal knowledge organiser homework schedule will be suspended and students will be required to provide
evidence of revision to their tutors daily, this can be in the form of knowledge organiser self quizzing if students wish.  Knowledge
Organiser homework will be reinstated after the assessment period.

The following websites can be used to support students revision for the PPE exams, there are links to these from the Atlantic
Academy Website:
● Focus elearning (GCSE Science Required Practical support)
● Seneca Learning (Free online revision site)
●Times Table Rockstars
●My Maths

Please see below a draft assessment timetable for Years 7-10, this is subject to change. The outcomes from these examinations
will be shared with students in the weeks following the assessment, allowing teachers the required time to mark and moderate
the papers. All students need to continue to focus upon carrying out their own independent revision in preparation for these
examinations.

Reports uploaded to SIMS app
●Thursday 24th March - Year 10 Reports live on SIMS app
●Friday 25th March Year 7-9 Reports live on SIMS app

Parents Evening
●Thursday 24th March - Year 10 Online Parents Evening
●Tuesday 29th March - Year 7

Any student who has any unauthorised absence during the PPE window will be required to complete any missed exams under
exam conditions on their return to the Academy and students may be expected to stay after school to complete these. We wish
your child all the best and trust their preparation for these exams will go extremely well.

Yours faithfully

Mrs L Migliari Vice Principal






